TENACRES FIRST SCHOOL

WELCOME BACK TO THE SPRING TERM 2020

New Topics

Year R - On The Farm

Year I - Superheroes

Year 2 - Once Upon A Time

Year 3 - There's No Place Like Home

Year 4 - Temples, Tombs and Treasure

Please see the topic/curriculum information that has been sent home.

Year 3 swimmers

Well done to our Year 3 children who have started their ten week block of lessons





Malvern Meeting

12th February

There will be a meeting for the Year 4 children going on the Malvern Residential trip in March; This meeting will provide lots of information needed for their exciting adventure. The meeting will take place at 2.30pm on Wednesday 12th February in the hall. If you are unable to attend please let us know and information given out at the meeting will be sent home.



Our regular Assembly visitor Paul Willmott from Southcrest Church has made a series of short programmes which are available on the Christian channel TBN UK featuring his puppet Twist. Twist is well known to children at Tenacres.



IN THE EVENT OF SCHOOL CLOSURE DUE TO BAD WEATHER, MISS MARSHALL WILL SEND A TEXT TO PARENTS/CARERS BY 7.30AM THAT MORNING.

Site Manager Update

Welcome to Mick Weaver our new Site Manager. Some of you may remember Mick was our Site Manager between 2000-2004. We welcome him back!



ParentPay - our new online payment service

We are pleased to announce that after February half term we will be switching our online payment system to ParentPay. Those of you with children at Ipsley and Arrow Vale will already be familiar with this system. Using their secure website you will be able to pay online using your credit or debit card or continue to make cash payments at PayPoint stores. The nearest store to Tenacres is Costers Convenience on Costers Lane. ParentPay will be our only method of making payments to school.

A pre-launch letter will be going home soon which will answer any questions you may have about the system.

Signing in system

Some of you may have seen our new signing in system in the foyer. The GDPR compliant system allows us to keep track of arrivals and departures and monitor lates.

Super Singing Stars

Well done to all 31 children and staff in Year 4 who participated in the Young Voices Concert at the Resorts World Arena, Birmingham on 20th January. A huge thank you to the Yr 4 teachers & TA's for taking them. Parents & carers had a great evening watching them perform.



Tenacres Guestbook

We hear so much great feedback from the school community we would love it if Parents/Carers and pupils would add their thoughts about Tenacres. If you visit the website and click on 'Guestbook' you can add any feedback/comments. Thank you.

Spring Term 202	DIARY DATES
Fri 31 Jan	Malvern balance deadline
Wed 5 Feb	Yr 2 Trip to Warwick Castle
Wed 12 Feb	Malvern Meeting 2.30pm
Thurs 13 Feb	Reception Trip (more details to follow)
	Relationships & Sex Education talk 9am
Fri 14 Feb	Break up for Half Term
17 to 21 Feb	Half Term
Wed 4 &	Parents Evening & Book Fair
Thurs 5 March	(more details to follow)
18 to 20 March	Yr 4 Malvern Residential Trip
Fri 3 April	Break up for Easter